

## HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES WASHINGTON, D. C. 20515

RICHARD E. NEAL FIRST DISTRICT MASSACHUSETTS

June 13, 2013

## Dear Author Kaolin:

I wanted to congratulate you for being awarded the Community First Common Ground Leadership award, as well as give you recognition for the great work you have done in our community.

You have shown such dedication to leadership in local organizations, and your efforts are truly commendable. Diversity is such an important aspect in today's world, and the Community First Common Ground Leadership award is special because it acclaims both your commitment to leadership and diversity. This prestigious award recognizes your significant personal contributions to our community, and is certainly a well-deserved honor. You have joined a very distinguished group in being selected for this recognition.

I wish you much continued success. Please know that if needed, my office is always available to you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Richard E. Neal

House of Representatives